
 

Principal Message for January 8, 2021 

Greetings Lake Myra Families!  

 

Happy New Year!  

 

Families that signed up for Virtual Academy should have received a confirmation letter in were sent to 

families in December. We also sent letters home if your child’s teacher is changing. Most of the changes 

are with Kindergarten and 3rd grade students who shifted from Virtual Academy to face-to face-

instruction. A few staffing changes were made to accommodate a shift in Virtual Academy. If your child’s 

teacher has changed, the new teacher will contacting you.  

 

Students will return to learning on Monday, January 25th. The WCPSS Board of Education is discussing 

the possibility of 4th and 5th grade students remaining in a 3-week cohort rotation. This has not been 

decided yet. Please be looking for district emails and texts to be notified if this change occurs.   

 

Spring Picture day will be February 2nd for students attending face-to-face. Spring Picture Day for all 

Virtual Academy students will be February 3rd. A sign-up link will be shared for VA students soon. 

February 3rd is an Asynchronous Day so no students will be on campus. We will follow all Covid-19 

guidelines during this time. Photographers will also adhere to all guidelines. 

 

Mark your calendars. We will have a Material Distribution Day on Monday, January 25th and 26th for all 

VIRTUAL ACADEMY students from 10:00 am -3:00 pm. Please ring the front doorbell and someone will 

bring the materials to you. 

Our Family Engagement Team needs your feedback and input on how we can better support you and 

build partnership. Please take a moment to complete the following short survey. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd7izi-KZdvzLdFZ6-

6ZawoFlXo7izMM6OEwQxcdWwRtjFxmQ/viewform 

 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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Tina Zarzecki 

 

 


